
 

November 08, 2021 
 
Stephen Van Schoick 
203 East H Street 
Erwin, NC 28339 
 
Re: Duct Blast Needed & Final Inspection (DB & Inspection Letter) 
 
Permit Number: EMRES2110-0001 
 
Inspections Department: 
 
Harnett County Inspections Department 
420 McKinney Parkway 
Lillington, NC 27546 
910-893-7525 
 
 Dear Mr. Stephen VanSchoick, 
 
Congratulations on purchasing your new HVAC system from our company. We must complete the final 
stages for the installation, which is to complete your Duct Blast to be followed by the final inspection 
with the Harnett County Inspections Department according to NC State Building Codes. 
 
We have attempted to schedule both the Duct Blast and Final inspection that are state required but 
have had no success, due to not having adequate work space for the technician or the Harnett County 
Inspector.  
 
Please contact me at 919-550-7711 or 919-270-8827 (cell) and/or via email at 
yolanda@carolinacomfortair.com  once adequate work space is able to be provided. 

If we do not here back from you within a timely fashion we will notify the inspections department to 
remove Carolina Comfort Air from the permit and any fees accessed to reopen the permit will be at the 
expense to the homeowner.   

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing Carolina Comfort Air!  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Yolanda Owens 
 

mailto:yolanda@carolinacomfortair.com


 

Yolanda Owens 
Retail Replacement Coordinator 
 
 
/ywo 

 

 

 

 

 

 


